
 
 
 
 

   A part of the ymca of ballarat 
 

~  CAMERA NEWS  January 2013  ~ 
Monthly newsletter of the Ballarat YMCA Camera Group. 

Postal Address: PO Box259 Ballarat 3353 
Web page: http://www.ballaratymcacameragroup.com.au 

Clubrooms: Kohinoor Community Centre,  Cnr Errard & Sebastopol Streets, Ballarat. 
Meetings:  8.00pm 2nd Tuesday each month at the clubrooms. 

 

Hello to all of our members.  Do hope you had a wonderful Christmas and New Year and now 
look forward to a new year of photography.  Just sending out a little reminder of what is 
coming up in February. 
  

 

YOU ARE INVITED TO OUR PRE SEASON BBQ 
From 12 Noon on Sunday 3rd February: 

	

This year it will once again be held at Ross and 
Gillian’s home at 106 Windermere St South  

 
 You will need to bring your own chair, food, drinks  
and a small Salad or Dessert to share with your 
fellow club members..  
 
 

February12th: First Night Back 
WORKSHOP - Macro Photography:  
Starting at 7 o’clock there will be a macro workshop and talk held at the clubhouse 
followed by workshop exercises.   Ron Collins will have an exciting range of ‘things’ to 
photograph. 
To make the most of the evening please bring your camera, macro lens if 
applicable and, most importantly, your camera manual. This workshop 
replaces our usual pre-meeting ramble. 
 

February 16th: Our annual Awards night: 

Saturday night at Kohinoor commencing 8 p.m. 
Please bring a small plate of something for supper. 
This is also absolutely, positively your last chance to submit prints for selection for the Corio 
Bay inter-club competition. 
 



More information on things happening soon: 
Tuesday, February 12th: 
Don’t  forget your competition entries. 
Small Prints – PETS.  
 Any living thing (Humans excluded), which has been tamed and kept as a favourite or 
 treated with fondness. 
Large Prints – OPEN.  
Projected images – OPEN  
 Any subject treated pictorially, ie. Good design, arrangement and composition. 
 
Tuesday, February 19th: Committee meeting at the YMCA Board Room 

Committee meetings are held on the third Tuesday of each month. 
 
Saturday, March 16th: 
Corio Bay inter-club competition will be hosted this year by us at Kohinoor. 
 Large and small prints (Lots of them) are required for selection and should be in Anne 
Earnshaw’s hands by our first meeting on February 16th. 
Also, VAPS inter-club prints are due in for selection on this night. 

	

Don’t forget to have a look at our webpage occasionally. 
Set	up	and	maintained	by	Mark	Bevelander	it	contains	lots	of	goodies	including	the	
means	of	entering	your	EDI	images,	members	photos	and	links	to	other	pages.		

www.ballaratymcacameragroup.com.au		
Mark has updated the page to include the Definitions and Syllabus. 

 

 
Yours in photography  
Cheers   Pam & John Allen. 
 
 
 
The Ballarat businesses below sponsor our group by providing the prizes for our annual awards. 

Some also provide discounts on most goods and services. 
Support them when you can. 

• Camera House (Thornton Richards) 416 Sturt Street. Ballarat. 
• Ballarat Camera Centre   211 Sturt Street. Ballarat. 
• N L Harvey & Sons    123 Sturt Street. Ballarat. 
• The Ballarat Courier    110 Creswick Road Ballarat 
• Bryan and Peterson   (Star Homes) 3 Coronet Street Wendouree. 
• Harvey Norman 
• Cartridge World     1213a Sturt Street Ballarat. 


